
Circular No - 43-2021 
Date: 28.04.2021

To 
All Members of The Association 

GARMENT INDUSTRY ALLOWED TO OPERATE AT 

50% DURING CLOSE DOWN 

KEA had written a letter to the Hon’ble Chief Minister of Karnataka on behalf 

of the Garment Industry to allow garment factories to work at 50% strength 

similar to other industries during the close down. Many other industry 

bodies and chambers had also made similar request to the Government. 

Heeding to the request made by KEA and other industry bodies and 

chambers, the Government has now permitted garment factories to operate 

at 50% strength strictly adhering to COVID 19 appropriate behaviour. 

Copy of the addendum to Government Order [No. RD 158 TNR 2020 dated 

28.04.2021] is attached. 

For KARNATAKA EMPLOYERS’ ASSOCIATION 
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    [B.C.PRABHAKAR] 

 PRESIDENT 




